
Principal Message 3/24/23 

Stevenson Families, 

It sounds like everyone enjoyed their Spring Break.  I’ve heard stories of trips to Georgia, skiing in 

Colorado, and getting new furry friends named Honey and Cookie.  Making wonderful memories, that’s 

what it’s all about! 

I’m so proud of the amazing learning that I was able to see in third grade today.  The students 

researched and presented on the cultural contributions of America’s diverse citizens.  From Misty 

Copeland, the First African-America Principal Dancer, to Ah Bing, a horticulturalist and cultivator of the 

tasty Bing Cherry.  Great job third graders. 

Don’t forget next week Report Cards will be issued on Wednesday.  We also have our PALs meeting on 

Friday at 9:00 and our paid Out of Uniform Day with a mismatch theme.  Our fourth through sixth grade 

students will also continue to prepare for the FAST Writing Assessment taking place on April 4th.  Our 

first and second grade students will continue to prepare for their upcoming performance of “Wing It”.  

We certainly have a busy schedule ahead of us. 

Well that’s it for this week!  Don’t forget that we can ALWAYS use some volunteers in the carloop each 

afternoon.  We would appreciate it.  Have a wonderful weekend! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fleeger 


